
4/19/2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am pleased to express my support for the initiative of Adi Rabinowitz Bedein, 

Activist for Holocaust Education & The Network for Innovative Holocaust 

Education, to explore opportunities in Serbia. 

 

Adi’s endeavor to engage with Serbian partners and explore avenues for joint 

activities reflects a commendable commitment to fostering meaningful 

collaboration between our two nations. We wholeheartedly endorse her efforts and 

believe they have the potential to contribute significantly to initiatives in Serbia. 

 

We wish Adi Rabinowitz Bedein success in her endeavors and trust that her visit 

will be mutually beneficial for all involved parties. Her dedication to strengthening 

ties between our countries deserves recognition and assistance from the broader 

community. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 


